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No. EDN-HE (21) B(15)15/2024

Directorate of Higher Education, Himachal Pradesh e Rrtr—1

Telephone Number: 0177-2653120. 2653575, 2653386. Extension: 234 Fax: 0177-28 W"’(
E-mail: dhe-smi-hp@gov.in & genbr@rediffmail.com DHE,.
Dated: Shimla-171001 v the Auglit,}g64
To
1. All the Deputy Directors of Higher Education, e
Himachal Pradesh fanch i
2. All the Principals/Headmasters GSSSs / GHSs Himachal Pradesh.
Subject: - Starting of zero period in all the GHSs/GSSSs of the state for

preparedness of NAS/SLAS.

With reference to the subject cited above it has came to the. notice that despite
direction given in the Deputy Directors Higher Education/DDEEs/DPOs meeting on dated 08-08-
2024, zero period has not been started in the Govt. High Schools/Govt. Seniér Secondary Schools
of the State till date for preparedness of NAS/SLAS which is matter of great concern.

In view of above, you are directed to start zero period of one hour
immediately in all the GHSs/GSSSs of the State for preparedness of NAS /SLAS and Deputy
Directors of Higher Education concerned will report to this effect to this Directorate and monitor

the same in their respective district for compliance and dedicated co-+ ordinator be appointed at

DDHESs level to monitor the progress.

Treat it Most Urgent, %
fRrem 2oy eER Rowo

Director of Higher Education

S Himachal Pradesh
Ends. No. Even Dated: Shirréqalg_,l _QQ] the August, 2024

Copy to:- : :
1. The Secretary, (Education) to the Govt. of Himachal Pradesh Shimla -2 for information
please. :

2. The Technical Officer (IT) int. D.H.E. HP to upload the same on the official website of the
Department.
3. Guard file. %
_

Director of Higher Education
Himachal Pradesh




